

## Carols Rehearsal 2021 Camerata and Performing Choir

Dear Performing Choir and Camerata parents and choristers,

Each year we invite Camerata and Performing Choir to perform at a variety of events throughout December and we hold Carols Rehearsals to rehearse the repertoire. This year we will only be inviting Performing Choir and second year and above Camerata choristers to participate in carols. The Christmas period is usually a busy and exciting season with performances at shopping centres, corporate events and Christmas celebrations. While we're not sure what will end up being possible this year due to evolving COVID restrictions, we currently have several carols performances in the calendar for December already!

We understand that some families may have made arrangements that preclude involvement in our Carols Rehearsal on Saturday November 20, but we are hopeful that the vast majority of choristers will be able to attend as learning the carols is an important part of the senior performance groups' curriculum. Girls will need to have attended at least one carols rehearsal this year to be eligible to participate in carols performances. This includes the carols rehearsal held on either Wednesday September 15 or Thursday September 16

## Carols Rehearsal

Wear:

Date: Saturday November 20 Time: 9.00am – 4.00pm

**Venue:** Kingswood College, 355 Station Street, Box Hill (enter via Piedmont Street).

Parking is available in the car park on school grounds accessible via Piedmont Street. Please arrive to the Brimacombe Hall for arrival and collection where you will be met by AGC staff. Please refer to the Venue Map for

further details. AGC uniform

Bring: A packed lunch, substantial snacks and water

Music folder and pencil

## The contact number for the Carols Rehearsal day is 0402 449 602.

This phone will only be switched on during the Carols Rehearsal.

Our COVID safe plan is here should you wish to re-read it.

Should your daughter be unable to attend part or all of this rehearsal we would appreciate you completing the <u>online absence notification</u> form so we can pass this information on to the Tutors.

Please reply to this email if you have any questions and we would be happy to help.

Kind regards, Georgia Callahan Venue & Events Coordinator – VIC

